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Do you have any old cushions or 
pillows you would like to rehome? 
 

FSA UPDATES 

FUNDRAISING 

TARGETS 
2024-2025 

 

We would love your help to boost our 
endeavours by donating, volunteering, 
or attending FSA meetings or events. 
We are looking forward to another 
successful year – grateful thanks in 
advance for your generous support. 

 
This year’s starting target: £3,000 
Current total:          £0 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 

 

200 CLUB  
WINNING NUMBERS 

  

Draw 1st 

Prize 

2nd 

Prize 

AUGUST 2024 39 33 

JULY 2024 66 78 

 

For further information: 
visit our webpage 
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It’s Quiz-mas 

time! 
Teams can include up to 6 people so 
feel free to sign up family members and 
friends to bolster your ranks and help 
win our grand prize (or this year’s very 
special wooden spoon)! 

We usually have close to 20 quiz teams 
battling to win – spaces are limited so 
return your registration forms quickly 
to ensure your place.  Happy quizzing! 

All together now!… 
   

‘At Quizmas time, we let in (teams) 
and we banish (mobile phones)!  
No cheating, just pure quizzing! 

Okay, we’ll stop butchering Band Aid 
now before Bob Geldof and Midge Ure 
turn up on our doorstep with a sternly 
worded letter. 

If it wasn’t immediately obvious, the 
FSA team are very much looking 
forward to our first fundraiser of the 
year – our very popular Quiz Night!  
It’s now been confirmed for Friday 18th 
October, doors 7pm and quiz start 
7.30pm – SAVE THE DATE! 

As per last year, the Quiz is open to all 
and tickets cost £5 each.  Full details 
of how to sign up your teams will 
follow by school email – watch out for 
this soon.  

Textile Donations Wanted 

Next FSA Meeting  

Join us at Fitzharrys School for our annual AGM on Tuesday 24th September 2024 
at 7.30pm.  All welcome.  Email FSA secretary, Mrs Holt at sholt@fitzharrys.school 
to let us know you’re coming.  Looking forward to seeing you soon! 
   
 

 
Fitzharrys’ textiles department 
would love to recycle the stuffing 
from your old fibre-filled cushions or 
pillows (we cannot use feather ones, 
sadly) for the Year 9 Soft Toys 
technology project. 
 

Please drop off any donations to 
Reception FAO Mrs Randall / 
Technology.  Many thanks indeed! 

 

Fitzharrys School Quiz Night 2022 
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